
 

 
 

April 28, 2021 
 

Chairwoman Rosa DeLauro                 Ranking Member Kay Granger 
House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations  
H-307 The Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB                         
Washington, DC 20515      Washington, DC 20515 
 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
Thank you for your work on the fiscal year 2022 appropriations legislation.  
 
I respectfully request funding for the City of Friendsville 2021 City Sidewalk Program 
community project. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Friendsville 
located at 213 West College Ave, Friendsville TN 37737.  
 
The funding would be used for the remaining sidewalk system along the downtown City of 
Friendsville, which will provide for a safe walking area to all major points in the area. The City 
of Friendsville is working to connect a sidewalk that runs in front of the city hall and elementary 
school with other key points in the downtown area as part of a wider program to give citizens a 
safe area to walk and attract new residents. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
 
Thank you again for your consideration of this funding priority for East Tennessee.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Tim Burchett 
Member of Congress 
 
 
 
 
 


